
Page 1 
- -~ 

7uuertu I urres - I\IOMX? OT License Kequesr Tor r a  ma Hawaii-Irradiator in Honolulu, HI 
_. - __ . .~ ~ 

From: Roberto Torres 
To: david.kaiserQ noaa.gov 
Date: 
Subject: 

Fri, Aug 26, 2005 1052 AM 
Notice of License Request for Pa’ina Hawaii-Irradiator in Honolulu, HI 

The US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), RIV office in Arlington, Texas, received a license 
application request from Pa’ina Hawaii, LLC, for the operation of an underwater pool type commercial 
irradiator. The proposed location is nearby the Honolulu airport. NRC plans to conduct several public 
meetings and prelicensing inspections in Hawaii during the construction phase. The first public meeting is 
going to be held in Hawaii on August 31, 2005. Debra Tom from the State of Hawaii, Coastal Zone 
Management Program, asked us to keep you informed of this process. Our point of contact is Tony 
Gaines. He will be calling you next week so we could get a better understanding of the Federal 
Consistency regulations on a National level. 

Attached are Federal Register Notices announcing the receipt of the application and first public meeting, 
and press release 

Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch 
61 1 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 7601 1 
Telephone 81 7-860-81 89 
Facsimile 81 7-860-8188 
rjt @ nt-c.gov 

cc: Tony Gaines 
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